
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1

I firmly believe the State of Colorado and the fracking industry have violated our Inalienable Rights, 
acted in an arbitrary and capricious manner, acted in abuse of discretion, have not offered citizens 
equal protection, violated the Clean Air Act, Colorado Air Pollution Prevention and Control Act, Oil 
and Gas Conservation Act, Breach of Fiduciary Duty, have allowed the cause of irreparable harm, 
threatened our fundamental rights to life, liberty and property.

This specific permit warrants further investigation into whether the operator can successfully and fully 
operate in a manner consistent with the protection of public health safety and welfare.

Colorado citizens need to be able to protect themselves, their families, their environment, the values 
of their homes and exercise their civil rights to safety, but they cannot, and are in fact prohibited by 
the state and fracking industry from doing so.

Also, there is a compendium of health studies that show mining using hydraulic fracturing, is not safe 
and cannot be conducted in a manner consistent with public health, safety and welfare. See: 
http://concernedhealthny.org/compendium/

The associated risks of the fracking industry are too great, and a precautionary principle must be 
addressed before any operations take place. I recommend that this permit be denied immediately.

10/03/2015

2 I firmly believe the State of Colorado and the fracking industry have violated our Inalienable Rights, 
acted in an arbitrary and capricious manner, acted in abuse of discretion, have not offered citizens 
equal protection, violated the Clean Air Act, Colorado Air Pollution Prevention and Control Act, Oil 
and Gas Conservation Act, Breach of Fiduciary Duty, have allowed the cause of irreparable harm, 
threatened our fundamental rights to life, liberty and property. For a compendium of relevant studies, 
please see: http://concernedhealthny.org/compendium/

The associated risks of the fracking industry are too great, and a precautionary principle must be 
addressed before any operations take place. I recommend that this permit be denied immediately.

10/06/2015

Total: 2 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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